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Your ref:  
Our ref: 2017/0018458 
May 2017 
 
Dear Consul General 
 

Thank you for your invitation for the Cabinet Secretary Mr Keith Brown MSP to attend a 
reception marking the occasion of the National Day of Russia on Monday 12 June 2017 in 
Edinburgh. 
 

Unfortunately, due to considerable diary pressures, the Cabinet Secretary will be unable to 
accept your kind invitation.  The Cabinet Secretary has asked me to pass on his best wishes 
for the success of your event and your National Day celebrations. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

[REDACTED] 

Private Secretary to Mr Brown 
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